
 

 

Following the consultations on the proposed plans to build on greenbelt land, I 
believe that the aspirations for such massive growth will have a considerably 
adverse effect on Warrington.  Warrington Borough Council should abandon plans 
to build on greenbelt land and deliver a local plan using only brownfield sites which 
reflect the true needs and aspirations of the residents of  Warrington, reducing the 
housing target to represent true local need rather than driving a forced, 
unsustainable growth of the town. 

Build on greenbelt land? Not in my name! 




